PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

TAKE NOTICE that the Borough of Red Bank has filed a request with the New Jersey
Department of Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to amend the
Borough of Red Bank’s Recreation and Open Space Inventory by:

Removing portion of Block 8, Lot 1 — 0.25 Ac. (Maple Avenue Parking Lot)
& Block 8, Lot 4 — 0.43 Ac. (Library Parking Lot)
Reason being they are not held for conservation/recreation purposes and are held as general
parking in support of the Library.

Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.3(h)2v, a hearing to obtain public comment on this request will
be held at:

Borough of Red Bank, 90 Monmouth Street, Red Bank, NJ 07701
on December 30, 2013 at 6:00 P.M.

All information submitted by the Borough of Red Bank to the Green Acres Program in support
of this requested ROSI amendment is available for public inspection at Borough of Red Bank
Municipal Offices, 90 Monmouth Street, Red Bank, NJ and Green Acres Program Office).

Written comments on the ROSI amendment request may be directed to Borough of Red Bank
at (732) 530-2748 and 90 Monmouth Street, Red Bank, NJ 07701. Please send a copy of any
comments submitted on this request to the New Jersey Department of Environmental
Protection, Green Acres Program, Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship, Mail Code 501-
01, P.O. Box 420, Trenton, NJ 08625-0420.

Public comment on this ROSI amendment request will be accepted during the public hearing
or until January 13, 2014. On or after January 14, 2014, the Department of Environmental
Protection may take formal action to approve the proposed ROSI amendment request.



